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Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 4:31 PM

To:

Subject: 46th Annual Dana Point Harbor Boat Parade of Lights - Canceled

THE MARINA
ot
DANA POINT

Greetings from The Marina at Dana Point!

Dear Dana Point Harbor Boater,

In the interest of the health and safety of the community, Dana Point Harbor Partners
have made the thoughtful and difficult decision to cancel the 46th Annual Dana Point
Harbor Boat Parade of Lights.

We realize this announcement is disappointing and sad. It pains us to make this decision.
Unfortunately, these are unprecedented times and the deep impact from COVID19 has
affected almost every large event in Southern California and around the nation, including
parades and festivals.




We know many of you had plans to participate and many, including myself and our panel
of judges, were looking forward to viewing this magical event. We encourage you to still
light up your boat for the holiday season. There is nothing more peaceful and stunning
from any viewpoint than boats lit up on the harbor water.

We have the best bunch of boaters in the world. We will bounce back from this with a
bigger, better, brighter Dana Point Harbor Boat Parade of Lights in 2021.

Until then, be well and stay safe.

Sincerely,
Kelly Rinderknecht

The Marina at Dana Point | www.TheMarinaatDanaPoint.com | (949) 496-6137

The Marina at Dana Point | 34555 Casitas Pl, Dana Point, CA 92629
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